Marner - Prize Essay Contact January 25, 1936 Dr. Harold J. Noble University of Oregon - Department of History Eugene, Oregon of that with the coming of better weather now you. Dear Dr. Noble: I heard that you had not been well. Your letter of January 23rd about the Warner prize papers has been received. The reason these papers written in past years have not been available to the students is because some years ago one paper was copied nearly ver-batim, and received a prize. I will have these papers bound as you suggest, and will make them available for the students under supervision. I am glad you called my attention to it, as of course all the students working for the contest should not suffer because of the dishonesty of one, ould be greatly helped by seeing examples for

I am glad you had such a pleasant Christmas with your family.

I hope you told your Mother how much we appreciate the books on Korea that she sent us. My family seem seem to be very far away from me, but it is possible that Sam may come out here this summer, as he has not seen the Museum in its new quarters and of course I want to show it to him. Each summer something has come up to prevent him from carrying out his plan of coming out here. This year I think Samby will also be able to be at the Boys' Camp with Murray. That will make it easier for Helen to get away.

It With all kind wishes, be a good policy, once the papers have been read and the prize money distributed, to have the winning

Cordially yours

Gertrude Bass Warner, Director Museum of Art, University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon January 25, 1936

Dr. Harold J. Noble University of Oregon - Department of History Eugene, Oregon

Dear Dr. Moble:

Your letter of Jamuary 23rd about the Warmer prize papers has been received. The reason these papers written in past years have not been available to the students is because some years are one paper was copied nearly ver-batim, and received a prize. I will have these papers bound as you suggest, and will make them available for the students under supervision. I am glad you called my attention to it, as of course all the students working for the contest should not suffer because of the dishonasty of one.

I am glad you had such a pleasant Christmas with your family.

I hope you teld your Mother how much we appreciate the books on Korea that she sent us. My family seem seem to be very far away from me, but it is possible that Sam may come out here this summer, as he has not seen the Museum in its new quarters and of course I want to show it to him. Each summer semething has come up to prevent him from carrying out his plan of coming out here. This year I think Samby will also be able to be at the Boys' Camp with Murray. That will make it easier for Helen to get away.

with all kind wishes,

Cordially yours

Gertrude Bass Warner, Director Museum of Art, University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon